Policy Clarification 

CASH – All – PCA-20816-171
SNAP – All – PFS-20816-571


Submitted:	March 17, 2022					Agency:  CAOs
	

Subject:	Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) and Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) Temporary Waiver of Semi-Annual Reporting (SAR)


Question:	OPS 21-05-02 says that SARs for SNAP and TANF are waived through March 31, 2022.  Is this waiver being extended?


	Response By:  DFPPM
	              Date:  March 17, 2022
	
	

	
	
	
	


[bookmark: _Hlk98498592]No, the waiver for SNAP and TANF SARs is ending March 31, 2022.  Starting April 1, 2022, any household that is enrolled in SAR for SNAP or TANF will begin to receive SAR forms again.  Households with a SAR due date in April 2022 will see SARs begin to be mailed on March 31, 2022.  The form must be filled out and returned or benefits for SNAP and/or TANF may be stopped systematically.  Caseworkers should return to normal SNAP/TANF SAR processing procedures.
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